
 

 

City of Barre, Vermont                                                                          August 8, 2022 

 

Regular Meeting of the 

Planning Commission 

 

 

 

Meeting Cancelled 
 

The Planning Commission meeting scheduled for August 11, 2022 has been cancelled. 

 

The next regular meeting will be August 25, 2022. 

 

 

 

Signed, Michael Hellein, Chair 


